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                          									                  In Reply Refer To:  553/11S-D


Dear Applicant: 	


Thank you for your interest in our General Practice Residency.  We are offering a one-year residency-training program in the general practice of dentistry. 

Your completed application package should consist of:

     1.   Two completed copies of “Application for Health Professions Trainees”
     2.   School transcript, with class rank
     3.   Letter of good standing from Dean
4. Personal statement outlining desires for residency training
5. Three (3) letters of recommendation

The application deadline is October 25 of the year preceding requested appointment. We currently do not participate in PASS or MATCH.   After review of your application, an interview may be scheduled. 

Please mail your completed application package to the following address:

          Department of Veterans Affairs
          John D. Dingell Medical Center
          4646 John R Street
          Detroit, MI 48201
          Attn:  Rhonda Brown, DDS (11S-D)		

If you have any further questions, please contact me at the John D. Dingell, VA Dental Clinic, (313) 576-1000, ext. 65247 or my e-mail address:  Rhonda.Brown2@va.gov.


Rhonda S. Brown. 
                                                
Rhonda S. Brown, D.D.S.
Director, General Practice Residency Program
Encls.
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